From:

Sent: Wednesday, 27 April 2022 9:10 AM

To: Moira Deeming

Subject: RE: New Redress Support Service brochure

Dear Cr Deeming

I just wanted to acknowledge your below email re consideration of NoM.

Regards



From: Moira Deeming < Moira D@melton.vic.gov.au>

Sent: Saturday, 23 April 2022 4:22 PM

To:

Subject: RE: New Redress Support Service brochure



Amazing to think you've only been here 3 months, and had so many huge issues to deal with.

I've decided that if it suits you best, that I'm am happy to withdraw my budget initiative entirely and just put it forward as a notice of motion later on instead.

I was thinking of asking for a report from officers first, but as I didn't get the in depth answer I was hoping for when I asked pre-budget, I've gone on and done my own research and feel confident I can formulate my own NOM.

Kindest regards,

Cr Moira Deeming

Watts Ward Councillor | Melton City Council

M: 0499 801 198

E: moira.deeming@melton.vic.gov.au | W: melton.vic.gov.au

From: Moira Deeming < Moira D@melton.vic.gov.au >

Sent: Saturday, 9 April 2022 10:58 AM

To:

Subject: FW: New Redress Support Service brochure

Hi Roslyn,

I didn't end up doing anything with this even though I wanted to because I found interacting with the previous CEO never ended well.

But perhaps you would like to read this over and see if and where it fits in our organisation, perhaps within the scope of my Budget submission around helping sex workers who want to leave the industry? I don't know.

Kindest regards,

Cr Moira Deeming

Watts Ward Councillor | Melton City Council

M: 0499 801 198

E: moira.deeming@melton.vic.gov.au | W: melton.vic.gov.au

From:
Sent: Monday, 29 November 2021 7:24 PM

To: Moira Deeming < MoiraD@melton.vic.gov.au;

Subject: New Redress Support Service brochure

Some people who received this message don't often get email from Learn why this is important

Dear Moira,

I wrote to you earlier in the year to share information about our service supporting people who survived sexual abuse in an institutional setting when they were children. As you may be aware in 2018, the National Redress Scheme (NRS) was established to acknowledge the abuse that occurred by providing ongoing counselling, a monetary acknowledgement up to \$150,000 and if the survivor wishes, a Direct Personal Response (an apology) from the institution responsible.

Our service supports people to make a decision about applying to the NRS and provide therapeutic counselling and practical support throughout the application process and all the way to the outcome.

We have just finished an update of our brochure, so please feel free to share far and wide to help raise awareness of our service for survivors of institutional child sexual abuse.

If you or anyone in your network would like more information on the National Redress Scheme or how our service supports people wanting to apply, you can email who is the program coordinator, and she will be happy to meet with you and provider further information.

If you would like to find out more about how you can support people who had sexual abuse perpetrated against them when they were children in the care of an institution, please email Danielle or redress@rav.org.au.

If clients want to get in contact with us directly they can call 1800 052 674 and speak with our clinical intake worker, or if they would like to speak to the NRS directly they can call 1800 737 377.

To see our new website visit: www.rav.org.au/redress

To visit the NRS website: https://www.nationalredress.gov.au/

Best wishes, and thank you for all your service to our community,

Redress Community Engagement Officer.



Since 1948

Mobile

Pronouns she/her/hers

Redress Support Services

Phone 1800 052 674 | redress@rav.org.au

www.rav.org.au/redress

www.rav.org.au | LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook

Our vision is for positive, respectful, safe and fulfilling relationships for all Australians.

We recognise the lifelong impacts of childhood trauma.

We recognise those who had children taken away from them.

We are committed to inclusivity and providing safe, inclusive and accessible services for all people.



Relationships Australia Victoria acknowledges the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples as the Traditional Owners of the lands and waterways of Australia. We support Aboriginal people's right to self-determination and culturally safe services.

In the spirit of respect, Relationships Australia Victoria acknowledges the Aboriginal peoples of Australia as the Traditional Custodians of the land. Please note: This message is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential, proprietary or legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete it and all copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and notify the sender. You must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this message if you are not the intended recipient. Relationships Australia Victoria reserves the right to monitor all email communications through our networks. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the message states otherwise and the sender is authorised to state them to be the views of organisation. Thank You.